
Sharing Your Faith Ideas for 2025 – 
September 

 
 
 

• Office Flower Blitz: Many florists have extra flowers or bouquets that 
were not picked up that they may be happy to give to you, or at least at a 
lower price.  Put them in bunches and deliver them to an office or place 
of business.  You may want to go to a place where you know the people 
or go to a new place. Random acts of kindness will bless your club. 
 

• Sports Equipment Drive: A lot of your club children play sports.  There 
are special needs for sports equipment.  Your club could help collect 
slightly used equipment or new equipment.  Create a list of needs.  
Advertise in your church bulletin and call a local radio station asking to 
help with this project. You would collect the equipment and distribute 
among the teams. 
 

• Youth Auction: Come spring and fall, many older members have yard 
work or odd jobs they are unable to do themselves.  Why not help them 
and add money to your club budget? Invite people to and event where 
they can bid on an individual club member to “buy” them for one day or 
a specific project.  Encourage the people to bid on each club member. 
All proceeds go for a designated cause such as a mission trip, or other 
projects the club has. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


